
TO:  Village Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  February 26, 2008 

 

SUBJECT: Liquor License - Momotaro Japanese Restaurant 

        801 E. Butterfield Road 

 

I have received notification that Momotaro Inc. d/b/a Momotaro Japanese Restaurant has 

sold their restaurant located at 801 E. Butterfield Road to TTY, Inc. who will be doing 

business as Momotaro Japanese Restaurant.   

 

Attached is an Ordinance reflecting said change.  Waiver of first reading is requested due 

to time constraints.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

 

WJM/dk 


